
April 3, 2020   CalOFest is postponed until summer 2021 

 

The California Orienteering Festival organizers, after much deliberation, 
have decided to postpone the festival, including the North American 
Championships (NAOC) and World Rogaining Championships (WRC), 
until the summer of 2021.  The global health emergency, with its travel 
and assembly restrictions, means that we cannot hold regional or 
international championships while protecting the health and safety of our 
competitors. 

 

The 2021 festival program and event locations will remain the same.  We 
are trying to schedule the event at a similar time frame; we expect the 
new dates to be confirmed within weeks.  Once the dates are approved 
by the International Orienteering Federation (IOF) and the International 
Rogaining Federation (IRF) and after we have confirmed with 
landowners, sponsors, and other stakeholders, we will announce the new 
dates. 

 

Current registrations are automatically transferred to 2021; you do 
not have to do anything, your fees will not increase, and you are 
guaranteed entry!  We encourage you to leave your registration in 
place;  however, for those interested in a refund, please visit our updated 
website registration page for details, or contact the registrar.  

 

We wish you all the best in these difficult times; stay healthy and fit, 
and we look forward to seeing you in beautiful California for an 
exciting summer in 2021!   

 

Sincerely, 
The Steering Committee of the California Orienteering Festival 

 


